Come One!  Come All!!

Members of the NFB Family are gathering to celebrate the next chapter of Brad Kuhn’s journey.  Brad is moving to the St. Louis area, and we want to wish him well, sending him off with memories of good times in Arizona and a hope for a bright future in Missouri.

When?  Thursday, May 26, 2022
Time:  7:00 PM to 10:00 PM (or when they throw us out!)
Where?  Aint Nick’s Tavern, 6840 N. 27th Ave., Glendale, AZ 85017


Everyone will be provided an individual ticket for food and beverages (tax not included).  THERE WILL BE CAKE!

Karaoke begins at 9:00 PM

Please RSVP by Monday, May 23, so Cheri can set up the seating space to accommodate our party (on the patio or indoors), depending on the weather.

RSVP:  Vicki Hodges
       602.403.9019
       vjazz@cox.net

Hope to see you there!


